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David Cross became registered with this Association on July 11, 1963, and has been a
member continuously for 42 years.

Dave served as a member of Council from 1980 to 1984, and was President in 1983. He
also served on the Nominating Committee for two years, the Consulting Engineers
Committee for one year, the Admissions Review Board for two years, the Executive
Finance Committee for three years the University Liaison Committee for one year, the
Awards Committee for one year, the Bulletin Committee for three years, the Ad hloc
Committee on Act Enforcement for one year, the MAA/MOU Task Group for three years,
the Safety Committee since 1988 (17 years), the Past President's Committee since 1998
(7 years), and the Investigation Committee since 1993 (13 years). This totals 58
Committee years of service. Dave received the Association's Outstanding Service Award
in 1995.

Throughout his career in developing a successful consulting business, Dave has
demonstrated an unwavering commitment to the engineering profession. His commitment
and leadership has been a valuable resource to the Association and every Committee he
has served on.

In conferring the Honorary Life Membership Award upon David Cross, the Association
acknowledges his significant contribution to the Association of Professional Engineers and
Geoscientists of the Province of Manitoba.
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Affan D. Silk, P . Eng.
President
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